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2 November 2017 
 
 
Dear Mr McGilvray, 
 
Thank you for submitting a revised Domestic Homicide Review (DHR) report on behalf of 
St Helens Community Safety Partnership.    
 
The Panel was grateful to you for carefully considering the issues they raised and for 
providing a table which helpfully set out the actions you have taken in relation to each 
point made.   
 
The Panel has considered the revised report and is satisfied that all matters have now 
been addressed.  The Panel is content for the report to be published and would be grateful 
if you could provide us with the web link to the report when available by emailing us at: 
DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk.   
 
The Panel understands that you very kindly assumed responsibility for responding to their 
feedback following the departure of the Community Safety Manager.  The Panel would like 
to take this opportunity to thank you for the considerable work that you have put into this 
particular report. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Christian Papaleontiou 
Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel 

http://www.gov.uk/homeoffice
mailto:DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

